
PHOTOGRAPHY AND WATER SAFETY PROGRAMS 

The issue of photography during Education Water Safety lessons is an area 
that requires policy and procedural clarification. 

The following information is designed to aid schools  and the EDU  Instructor 
in Charge in developing a  clear  position  on  photography  of  students 
during swimming lessons. 

Issues around photography 

• While it is understood that parents and schools may wish to have a
photographic record of their child’s/student participation there are
safety issues related to who is taking the photos, for what purpose and
how to protect the identify of other students who may not wish to have
their photo taken or where schools are required to protect their identify.

• Schools have a responsibility to ensure the safety of all their students
and it is reasonable for the school community to develop a position on
the taking of photos (still and video) at off-site swimming & aquatic
activities.

Centre Management Policy 

• The EDU Instructor in Charge should determine the Centre
Management’s policy on photography in their centre and inform
schools of this policy which takes precedence. This becomes the
starting point for school policy in this area.

School Considerations 

• In general it is appropriate to discourage photography by parents given




	

